Valley

From: "jack wallace" <jaxcomp4@gvtc.com>

To: "POLLY VALLEY" <valley@valleyilluminators.com>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2004 4:24 PM

Subject: THANKS

| would like to tell you how happy | and my associates are with our new taxiway markers. We ordered, you shipped and we
installed your AR100DB blue illuminators. The price was right, the quality is outstanding, the installation was much easier than
we expected, and the performance is spectacular.

We own and operate a privately owned, public use airport in the beautiful hill country north of San Antonio, Texas. Thisis a
first-rate airport, and we always want and have the best of everything. Your illuminators fit our needs, perfectly.

Our place is Kestrel Airpark (1T7). Hope you can visit us soon.

Jack Wallace
President, Kestrel Airpark Owners Association




